
 

 

Trinity Lutheran Church, 2000 Chestnut Street, Camp Hill, PA 17011 
 

 

May 11, 2020 

To:   Congregation Council 
 

From: Stephanie G. Maurer 

 Director of Communications 
 

Re: Report to Council  
  
 

 

• Continuing to schedule pastor check-ins on Facebook 

• Continuing to provide/coordinate content for website homepage with 
Danelle Andrews and Jessica Sheaffer 

• Continuing to schedule and/or write and/or upload staff “Connecting 
with…” posts to Facebook 

• Continuing to participate in Tuesday staff meeting 

• Developed publication, “Can we help,” to go out with mailing to 
homebound people to let them know we are available to assist them with 
access to our many online resources, including livestream worship. 

• Developed yard signs to let people know about our livestream worship 
and other online resources 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


